PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
Chemin Camille-Vidart 15, 1202 Geneve

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
and, in addendum to the Note Verbale No. 202 and 217, has the honor to
inform the additional following members of the Brazilian delegation to the
eighty-eighth session of the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women, which is scheduled to be held on May 23,
2024 at the United Nations Office in Geneva.

- Ms. Dilvanda Faro, Federal Deputy of the Labour Party of the State
of Para;

- Ms. Jade Afonso Romero, Vice-Governor and Secretary of Women
of the State of Cear4;

- Ms. Danielle Garcia Alves, Secretary of State for Women's Policies
of State of Sergipe;

- Ms. Elisangela dos Santos Araujo, Secretary of Women's Policies of
the State of Bahia;

- Ms. Luciana Lopes Rocha, Assistant Judge to the Presidency of the
National Council of Justice;

- Ms. Verdnica Acioly de Vasconcelos, Public Defender of the State
of Piaui, representing the National Council of General Public
Defenders (CONDEGE);

- Ms. Juliana Lima Rocha Coelho, Coordinator of Economic
Autonomy at the Secretariat of Women of the State of Ceara; and

- Ms. Claudia Oliveira dos Santos, Communication Advisor at the
Secretariat of Women's Policies of the State of Bahia.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights - the Committee on the Elimination of
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Discrimination against Women - the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, May 21 2024
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